
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REMINDERS AND  

INFORMATION 

 

THINGS TO LOOK 
FORWARD TO 

 

 

A massive well done to Ray for his efforts 
in completing the Corby Half Marathon - 
raising around £500 for the school! Ray 
did it in just over 3 hours - Thank you so 
much Ray!  

 

Friday 16th February: Year 1 Toy 
Making Experience 

Friday 1st March: School 
Parliament Tuck Shop 

Thursday 7th March: World 

Book Day – further information to 

follow 

Thursday 7th March – Open 

Reading afternoon 2.30pm 

Monday 11th March: Science 

Week 

Monday 11th March: Rocksteady 

performance to parents at 2.30pm 

Friday 15th March: Science 

Fair for children, parents and 

family members – further 

information to follow 

Parents evening will be held on 
the following dates: 

 

Tuesday 13th February: 
3.30pm – 5pm (NOT David 
Attenborough Class) 

 

Wednesday 14th February 
3.30pm – 5pm David 
Attenborough Class ONLY 

 

Thursday 15th February: 
3.30pm – 7pm (All classes 
Reception– Year 6) 

 
The link to book parent’s 
evening will close on Monday 
12th February at 3.30pm 

 
Turn Up Tuesday’s: A chance 
for parents to come and have a 
cup of something hot, a slice of 
cake / biscuit and a chance to 
chat. Meet at 8.30am every 
Tuesday in the playground with 
Rev.Tom, Claire, and Sue from 
the Church. 

School closes for half term on 
Friday 16th February and 
reopens on Tuesday 27th 
February. 

Attendance this week is: 

Year 1: 88.42%  

Year 2: 96.05% 

Year 3: 96.14%  

Year 4: 91.79% 

Year 5: 93.59% 

Year 6: 96.15% 

Reception: 97.69% 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
TELEPHONE: 
01536 512581 

 
EMAIL: 

: 

    office@standrews.pdet.org.uk 
 

 

FOLLOW US FOR UPDATES: 
 

Instagram:          

Instagram.com/standrews100

 

EARN YOUR BADGES! 

 

 

St Andrew’s C. E. Primary School 
“Love your neighbour as yourself” 

 

Our new value of the month is - 

COMPASSION! 

We have defined 'compassion' as caring 

about other people, treating them with 

kindness and wanting to help them. 

 

Friday Flyer  Date: 9th February 2024 

WELL DONE TO RAY! 

We would like to say a massive thank 

you for all your support during Mental 

Health Week. 

The children have enjoyed doing lots of 

activities throughout the week whilst 

focusing on the theme 'My Voice 

Matters' 

A big thank you also goes out to Mrs 

Tartaglia and Mrs Parfitt for organsing 

all the fun activities. 

ATTENDANCE 

 

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

To earn our very special 'Love Your 

Neighbour' badge children must 

complete 5 of our 11 'Love Your 

Neighbour' challenges over the year. The 

sixth one is called 'Charity Work '. 

LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOUR 

 


